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School Menu 

This week is week 2 
Autumn 1—Week 2 

This is a polite reminder that school starts at 8:40am each 
day. We ask that you get your child to school at that time, 

as each child has a morning task/reads with an adult/
completes marking feedback each day whilst the class 

teacher takes the attendance and dinner register.   

School assembly starts at 9am and we have an increasing 
number of pupils arriving once assembly has started which 
is causing some pupils upset, so please get to school on 

time. 

  

The easiest way to ensure your child attends school on 
time every day is to establish a good evening and morning 
routine. If mornings are hectic in your household, prepare 

as much as possible the night before.   

Meet our Merit Captains 

This week, our Year 6 pupils wrote and delivered 
fantastic speeches to their Merit Teams, trying to 
canvas their vote to become Merit Captain.  

The votes of pupils were tallied up and we are      
excited to announce that our merit captains for this 
year are: Mohamed, Emilia, Annabel, Tiarna, 
Latrelle, Charlie, Evander and Yohana. 

We have lots of clubs running at school and we would 
like to thank staff for giving up their time to allow pupils 
to attend clubs free of charge which may broaden their 
interests and develop their skills.  

More clubs will be announced next half term and we 
keep a list of those who have attended prior clubs to 
ensure that we have the greater number of children  
attending clubs during the year as possible.  

Clubs this half term: 

Year 5/6 cross stitch 

Year 5/6 sign language  

Year 1/2 sports club 

Year 3/4/5 coding club 

Year 3/4 cricket club 

Year 1/2 art club 

KS2 Young Voices choir 

Year 3/4 football  

Can you please   
ensure that you 
have removed your 
child’s earrings at 
home on their PE 
days. We are unable 
to remove children’s 
earrings or tape 
them up for PE    
lessons. Thank you.  

School will be closed on Monday 19th    
September, which has been announced as a 
Bank Holiday following the death of Queen           

Elizabeth II.  

We look forward to seeing everyone back in 
school on Tuesday.  


